
Huntsville, Ala., Jan. 24, 2024 -- Quadrus Corporation has announced Patrick McKenzie as Vice
President of Aerospace Business Development. The appointment went into effect January 8, 2024.
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Mr. McKenzie has worked in the aerospace
industry for more than four decades. For the past
20 years, he has focused on NASA, DoD, and
Commerical business development and capture.
He has previously been a successful executive at
numerous space and defense companies,
including Lockheed Martin and ASRC Federal. His
accomplishments include a successful bid for the
Crew Exploration Vehicle (Orion) while with
Lockheed Martin and his time heading the new
U.S. subsidiary office of RUAG, a Switzerland-
based company, during which he led their support
of Dynetics to secure the Universal Stage Adapter
as part of NASA’s Space Launch System (SLS).
Mr. McKenzie has also been affiliated with the
American Institute of Aeronautics and Astronautics
(AIAA), the American Astronomical Society (AAS),
and the International Aeronautical Federation (IAF)
throughout his impressive career.

Quadrus Corporation, a company specialized in commercial software solutions, contract
engineering services, integration, and advanced manufacturing techniques, is based in Huntsville,
Ala. Mr. McKenzie’s appointment is indicative of the company’s upward and outward growth as
they continue to impress customers nationwide. Mr. McKenzie’s role shows not only that the
company is looking at opportunities across the U.S. but indicates their intention to be known as a
player on the global scale.

As Vice President of Aerospace Business Development at Quadrus Corporation, Mr. McKenzie will
be responsible for proposal acquisitions and capture management along with developing,
executing, and overseeing a business strategy that prioritizes growth and enhancing customer
relationships. He will further develop the company’s national and global reach. Mr. McKenzie will
report to Greg Murin, Executive Vice President.

“Quadrus Corporation has grown at a
high rate year over year since 2017
across all our lines of business. Adding
Pat McKenzie to our team to spearhead
business development of our aerospace
and defense sector will accelerate our
growth in Engineering Services,
Advanced Manufacturing, Software
Development, and Integration. He is an
excellent addition to our team. Welcome
aboard, Pat!”
-Jan Eiras, Founder/President/CEO

“With more than 30 years of experience
in Aerospace business, Patrick has an
expertise that gives him great insights
and understanding of our customer’s
needs and requirements. Sustainability,
reliability, and expertise are key
priorities at Quadrus Corporation, and I
am confident that, with the addition of
Patrick to our team, he will continue to
elevate our focus and enable our
company and our industry to achieve a
more sustainable aerospace future.”
-Greg Murin, Executive Vice President


